## February 29, 2020 Public Hearing

The Eaton Town Council met in a public hearing. Present are Daniel Blankenship, Teresa Welsh, Dustin Reese, Roger Wells and Clay McDaniel.

Also present are the Union Township Advisory Board.

D. Blankenship called the meeting to order.

Fire Chief Newby talked about the need for Volunteers and how the Fire Department has gotten to this point.

Reedy Financial discussed the impact on the citizens of the Town of Eaton and the citizens in Union Township unincorporated.

At this time the Council asked for audience questions.

Discussion followed.

Union Township Trustee Vicki Walburn stated they did take a vote and it passed with a quorum.

There being no more questions at this time T. Welsh made a motion to adjourn. Cl. McDaniel seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Attest:

Bridgett DeWees, Clerk-Treasurer

Daniel Blankenship, Council President